[image: image1.png]


ARCHBISHOP RUNCIE CHURCH of ENGLAND (VA) FIRST SCHOOL 

25th February 2019
Nursery Newsletter 4
Dear Parents,
Welcome back to Archbishop Runcie CE First School! We hope you and your families have had a lovely and well rested week. Here is your curriculum newsletter sharing some of the things we plan to get up to within Nursery in Spring 2. This information will give you an outline of what we hope to cover this half term however, in Early Years, planning can change on a day to day basis to follow the interests of the children so this is only a guide. 
This half term we are learning about ‘New Life’. We have baby chicks coming into nursery for two weeks that the children will help look after including feeding the chicks and changing their brooder box. During these two weeks, the children will be learning how to look after living things and learn about the lifecycles of hens. This will also we will be using lots of different stories to enhance the children’s learning around this topic, including Dora’s Eggs and The Tiny Seed. The children will also be learning about spring, focusing on changes in the natural environment and Easter. They will have the opportunity to take part in a range of creative activities linked to these areas. 
During this term, every Wednesday, children will have the opportunity to take a book home from the class library. Please ensure books and book bags are sent in to school with your child. A homework task will also be sent home for you to complete with your child please. 

PE will continue to be taught on a Friday morning or Wednesdays, PE kits should be left at school (on cloakroom pegs) with plimsolls in. 

As ever, Mrs Chandler and Mrs Ramsay are always available, after children are all dismissed, if you have any queries or questions. We thank you for your continued support.
Dates for your diary:

Monday 25th February – Living Eggs arrive in Nursery. 
Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th February – Parents Evening

Monday 4th March – Friday 8th March – Book Week

Tuesday 5th March – Shrove Tuesday 

Wednesday 6th March – Lent begins

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day

Monday 11th March – Parent workshop on managing childrens behaviour effectively 9:00am – 10:00am

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day for Comic Relief – Children to wear red for £1 donation

Tuesday 19th March – Let’s Laugh Day 

Wednesday 20th March – Purim 

Thursday 21st March – World Poetry Day

Friday 22nd March – Safeguarding Briefing for all parent helpers/volunteers in school - 9:00am 

Wednesday 27th March – Nursery stay and play – 2:15pm 

Friday 29th March – Nursery and Reception 
Mother’s Day Service – 2:30pm 

Monday 1st April – Nursery, Reception and Year 1 Forest School

Wednesday 3rd April – Autism Awareness Day 

Thursday 4th April – PTFA Film Night 

Friday 5th April – Easter Service at All Saints Church

Friday 5th April – School closes for Easter

Nursery Wish List

We would really appreciate it if you could send any of the following items into Nursery at any time. 
· Pasta

· Feathers

· Twigs

· Flour  

· Cornflour
· Shaving foam 

· Buttons 

· Food colouring

· Any unwanted baby products including, clothes, bottles, bowls, spoons and nappies

· Any unwanted books or jigsaws 
· Any number games with all the pieces would also be greatly appreciated
Could you also please look out for any toys or props that are related to nursery rhymes, such as, 5 current buns, 10 toy sausages or 5 speckled frogs. 
Thank you in advance for your support.

Mrs Chandler and Mrs Ramsay
lucy.chandler@archbishop.newcastle.sch.uk
janet.ramsay@archbishop.newcastle.sch.uk 

 

